
lASSIST Newsletter, Vol. 2, No. 1 (Winter 1978)

EDITORIAL COMMENT
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The term "network," as used by
those of us who use computers, may
refer to communications networks,
computer networks, or both. The
papers in this issue are directed
primarily toward computer networks
although many allusions are made to
the communications networks on
which the computers rely.
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Substantive papers and book re-
views will be accepted throughout
the year and scheduled for publica-
tion as space becomes available.
Material for "News and Notes" and
"Action Group Reports" should con-
form to the following deadlines for
the June, September, and December
issues:

May 15, 1978 (June)
August 15, 1978 (September)
November 15 (December)

Material received after these dead-
lines will be held for the next is-
sue, providing the notices are not
time dependent. Your help in ob-
serving these deadlines will be ap-
preciated.
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